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Your submission for this review:

Q1: I would prefer that the costs of extending the Sydney Water wastewater services to the Hawkesbury area be shared amongst
all Sydney water customers, this would be fair as all future costs of the Sydney water network impacting other areas will be
shared amongst all customer and will include the Hawkesbury area. Q2: the current owner (Hawkesburry Council) has far too
limited resources and technical capacities and as a customer we have seen negative impacts to our water supply security,
quality and a continued deterioration of the Hawkesburry River ecosystem. I strongly believe that Sydney Water is far more
capable of performing the task of ensuring that the Hawkesburry community is able to access the same level of services as all
other Sydney metro areas and will better manage the water security and environmental ourcomes





